
2024 Chinese New Year Schedule 
Update - Trade Asia to North Europe 

11/01/2024 

MSC plans to adjust its capacity in line with the slowdown in demand on Asia – 
Europe routes due to the Chinese New Year period.  

As a result, the following voyages will be blanked. However, you may continue to 
place bookings as usual since we are arranging a contingency plan across our 
service network.  

 


